
Revised notification for ‘Undergraduate Summer Research Program in 

Biotechnology’ 2021 

 
In view of the current COVID-19 situation, the proposed 'undergraduate summer research program 

in Biotechnology’ to be held from June-July, 2021 at the various laboratories of the School of 

Biotechnology, Presidency University, is postponed for this year (2021). 

 


